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DATE OF MEETING:  January 12, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Certificate of Recognition for Grass Valley City Council Member Howard Levine for his 
many years of dedicated public service.   
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the Certificate of Recognition for Grass Valley City Council 
Member Howard Levine 
 
FUNDING:  None. 
 
BACKGROUND: On December 8, 2020 Grass Valley City Council Member Howard Levine retired 
from the Grass Valley City Council after more than 8 years on the City Council, 10 years on the Grass 
Valley Planning Commission and served as the Executive Director of the Grass Valley Downtown 
Association for 13 years. Howard was also appointed Mayor in 2016. During his tenure and through his 
leadership Howard’s many accomplishments have helped the City of Grass Valley prosper and thrive 
including the passage of tax Measures E and N to help provide sustained funding for police, fire, parks, 
and street improvements, the adoption of a Cannabis Ordinance and tax, and the development of many 
improvements projects throughout the City including the Little Wolf Creek Sinkhole Repair Project.  
 
In addition to Howard’s public service he remains an example of the community which he has diligently 
served as both an artist and business owner outlining the importance of economic development and 
cultural significance of our community. Therefore, I request the Board of Supervisors to approve the 
attached Certificate of Recognition for Grass Valley City Council Member Howard Levine for his many 
years of dedicated public service.   
 

  

Respectfully submitted, 
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